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Year 6 Performance 

Don’t forget to book your tickets for our amazing Year 6 

show presented on Thursday 13th July at Sacred Heart 

Church Hall. Tickets are £3.00 per person and can be 

purchased from the school office. There will be two 

performances; the first begins at 1.30pm and the second 

at 6.30pm. Please ensure you inform the office which 

performance you would like to attend. 

 

Diary Dates 

10th July – Sports Day 

• 9:45am -11.00am - Classes 1, 2, 3 

• 11:10am - 12:20pm - Classes 4,5,6  

• 1:45pm – 3.00pm - Classes 7,8, 9 

11th July, 3.15pm – New Class 3 Meet the Teacher 

                                   (see letter sent to relevant parents 7th July) 

11th July, 3.15pm New Class 2 Meet the Teacher         

                                   (see letter sent to relevant parents 7th July) 

13th July, 1.30pm, 6.30pm – Year 6 Performance of Superstan 

14th July – Class 8 at Cobble Hey Farm 

                 - 9.20am Reception Sports Day 

                 - 2.00pm Nursery Teddy Bears Picnic 

17th July, 9.15am – Leavers’ Mass   

                  3.10pm – New Reception Meet the Teacher     

                                   (see letter sent to relevant parents 7th July) 

20th July, 3.15pm - New Class 1 Meet the Teacher 

                                   (see letter sent to relevant parents 7th July) 

21st July, 9.15am – Year 6 Assembly 

                                - 2.00pm School Closes 
School Uniform 

I’m sure you are already preparing for September and 

organising the children’s school uniforms. We know, 

through all the research carried out over the years, that the 

correct school uniform impacts hugely on children’s self-

esteem, wellbeing and behaviour. Below is a reminder of 

our school uniform and you can also see more information 

or order a uniform on the school website. 

Lunch Menu 10th July 14th July 

 
 

Looking After Your Child’s Wellbeing Online 
Many things can impact our online wellbeing, and you can take 
control of the choices made to reduce any negativity. Being aware 
of the impact of being online, just like you would be aware of the 
impact of offline activities, is the first step to managing your 
children's online wellbeing. Check out this website for support. 
Online Wellbeing 
 

GIRLS 

• White or Pale Blue Polo 
Shirt 

• Blue sweatshirt/Cardigan  
       (with school logo) 

• Navy Blue, Black or Grey  
 Pinafore/Trousers/Skirt 

• Navy Blue or White Socks 

• Plain Black Trainers or 
shoes (no coloured 
patterning) 

• Summer Blue Checked 
Dress 

BOYS 

• White or Pale Blue Polo 
Shirt 

• Blue Sweatshirt (with 
school logo) 

• Navy Blue, Black or 
Grey Trousers or Shorts 

• Plain Black Trainers or 
shoes (no coloured 
patterning) 

NURSERY AND RECEPTION 

• Black or Navy Pull Up Jogging Pants, Leggings or Shorts 
(with elasticated waist). 

• White or Pale Blue Polo Shirt 

• Blue Sweatshirt (with school logo) 

• Plain Black Trainers or Shoes without Laces (no 
coloured patterning) 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/online-wellbeing/

